
FACULTY MEETING 
May 16, 2018 

MOTION 
 
RATIONALE: Faculty governance has grown due to the reconfiguration of CAPT into ATC and PC, and it is not 
clear which committees should be mandated, nor whether mandated committees must necessarily be classified as 
“governance.”  These two concerns necessitate a reconsideration of the details of the service mandate, particularly 
the mandated committees. 
 
 
MOTION: The Faculty Executive Committee moves to approve changes to the Faculty Handbook related to faculty 
governance as follows: 
 
• Remove Part Two, section II, F1 (page 209-210). 
• Remove the subsubsection heading: Part Two, section II, F2 "Faculty Governance Committees" 
• Relabel Part Two, section F as "Faculty Governance Committees" 
• Relabel section headings in Part Two, section F so that committees are labeled "1" to "15" rather than "a" to "o". 
• Add a new subsection D to Part One, section VII (Rights, obligations, and responsibilities of all faculty; page 



One year of faculty governance mandated committee service will be expected from untenured tenure-track 
faculty in either their second or third year. For instance, untenured tenure-track faculty may serve on ad hoc 
committees, task forces, or working groups, or as replacements for short-term committee vacancies, or they may 
choose to stand for a full term on a committee


